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4th November 2018—31st Sunday in Ordinary Time —Year B 

a!{{ ¢La9{ 
Saturday Vigil  3rd November 
сǇƳ /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ōȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ  
сΦол ǇƳ   tŜǘŜǊ aŎ5ƻƴŀƎƘ wLt 
 
Sunday  4th November 
31st Sunday in Ordinary Time  
лфΦлл  tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ  
ммΦлл  /ŜƭŜǎǝƴŜ bŘŜōǳƛǎƛ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ  
Monday  5th November  
bƻ Ƴŀǎǎ    
Tuesday  6th November 
bƻ Ƴŀǎǎ 
 
Wednesday  7th November    
лфΦол 5ŜŎŜŀǎŜŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ƻŦ wƻǿƭŜȅ  
   
                                ŀƴŘ YŜŜƭȅ ŦŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ  
 
Thursday 8th November 
 
лфΦол aŀŜ [ŀƴŜτƛƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ 

Please remember to switch off your mobile phone before Mass 
God deserves all our attention  Thank you. 

                                            
Important Contacts.  

Hospital / Home visits.  Sick Communion, Baptism Preparation 
If you are sick or going into hospital and would like a visit or  Holy  Communion,  
call the office on 0118 978 0348 or call Fr. David.  
Baptisms—see Deacon Ben after 11.00 Mass on any Sunday for further details 
Other Priests in the area : Fr Marcus Brisley  01252 876820 
Fr. Danny Mc Avoy  01344 425729,   Fr Kevin Bidgood 01344 620591 
Safeguarding:  Parish Office 0118 978 0348 
SVP: David Thomas 07786 492948  

 
Friday  9th November  
 Dedication of the Lateran Basilica   
лфΦол  
wƻǎŀǊȅ ŀƊŜǊ Ƴŀǎǎ  
9ȄǇƻǎƛǝƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ .ƭŜǎǎŜŘ {ŀŎǊŀƳŜƴǘ 
ǳƴǝƭ ммΦлл   
Saturday  10th November 
St Leo the Great.  
                  Pope, Doctor of the Church   
лфΦол  DŜǊŀǊŘ .ƻȅƭŜ wLt 
/ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ŀƊŜǊ Ƴŀǎǎ ǳƴǝƭ млΦол 
 
Saturday Vigil  10th November 
сǇƳ /ƻƴŦŜǎǎƛƻƴǎ ōȅ ǊŜǉǳŜǎǘ  
сΦол ǇƳ   ²ȅƭƛŜ CŀƳƛƭȅ LƴǘŜƴǝƻƴǎ 
 
Sunday  11th November 
32nd Sunday in Ordinary Time  
лфΦлл  tŜƻǇƭŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƛǎƘ  
млΦпр {ŜǊǾƛŎŜ ƻŦ wŜƳŜƳōǊŀƴŎŜ  
ммΦлл  ±ŀƭŜǊƛŜ 5ǿŀƴ wLt 

Parish Office Opening Times :- Tuesday to Friday, 08.30 to 13.30    
The Parish Office is closed all day Monday.  
Your Parish Administrator, Una Smith, can be contacted on  Tel: 0118 978 0348  
or email  wokingham@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk   

We all think we know what love is, until we have to put it into 
words and then realise we’ve mistaken it for romantic           
obsession, or dependence, or some kind of selfish need. So 
when Jesus tells us “You shall love the Lord your God with all 
your heart…” and “You shall love your neighbour as yourself….” 
we can be at a bit of a loss as to how we should best respond. 
Beginning to understand what love is all about is best            
understood in the context of a close human relationship …the 

love of a partner, child, sibling or parent. Love in this context is about respect, joy,              
tenderness, kindness, wanting to do things for another person and appreciating the things 
that person gives back.  Love is about aiming to look after other people. Love is about        
appreciating what people do for us. Love is about not expecting anything in return. Love is 
about putting ourselves in someone else’s shoes.   
Establishing a couple of ‘love rules’ makes it easier to love people we have never met. Have 
we ever been grateful for a visit when we were sick? Can we translate the gratitude into    
caring for others when they are sick? Have we ever been unburdened by forgiveness? What 
can we do for those whose lives have gone wrong and who are crippled by guilt and regret. 
Have we ever felt lonely or out of our depth? How can we translate those feelings into doing 
something positive for someone living alone? What does it feel like to be loved? How do we 
pass those feelings on? 
Finally, what does it mean to love God? How do we love God when we cannot see, hear or 
even imagine him very well! Jesus gives us the answer. We must love God with all our heart, 
soul, mind and strength. Loving God with all our heart means generating feelings that give 
rise to how we speak and how we act. Loving with all our soul means keeping up a constant 
dialogue with God. Loving with all our mind means using intellectual processes to decide how 
best we can impact the world. Loving with all our strength means developing the stamina and 
resolve to constantly renew our endeavour. 
 
Learning to love is the most valuable lesson we can master. Once we know how to love, every 
other law worth its salt is automatically upheld. 



In your prayers, please remember all who have recently died.  Also 
pray for all who are sick,  in  hospital or housebound especially  
Pam Sheridan, Mary Ann Froude, Daniel Sutton, Hugh Dwan,   
Joseph Nemeth, Natalie Mahon, Stephen Sweeney, Sarah White,  

Daniel Neylon and  Sr Veronica.  

Last Week’s Collection : 
Standing Orders: £1262 
Envelopes: £  179 
Cash: £ 558 
Thank you for your  
Contribution      
Portsmouth Diocese   
Charity No: 246871 

Do please come to St Paul’s Church,          

Wokingham on Sunday 18th November for        

Evensong at 6.15pm—Fr David will be 

preaching 

Pope Francis' Monthly Prayer Intention—November 2018 
It's befitting in a month of remembrance, that Pope Francis asks us to pray for 
peace. We are asked to imagine a worldwide culture of peace in which conflicts 
within and between communities and countries are managed through nonviolent 
means. It isn't beyond us. We can all start building peace in our own small ways, 
from ethical shopping, to campaigning for fairer and far reaching human rights. We 
can begin by building understanding and awareness in our own families. We can 
teach our children what it must feel like to walk in someone else's shoes. This 
month we are invited to join in Pope Francis' prayer intention ".. that the language 
of love and dialogue may always prevail over the language of conflict" 

Tuesday 6th November— 
Fr David will be attending the 
Mass for Deceased Clergy at  
Portsmouth Cathedral so there 
will not be mass here at Corpus 
Christi that morning. 

5ŀǘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ 5ƛŀǊȅ  
  
Sun 9th December , 4pm 
South Berkshire Singers  
Christmas Concert at  
Corpus Christi— 
proceeds to the Africa Fund.  
Sat pm  15th December - 
Parish Christmas Fayre— 
games, stalls,  
Santa and fun for all! 
 
Weds 19th December,6.30pm Carols 

by Candlelight, St Eligius, Arborfield 

Cross, invite us to their Carols by  

Candlelight    service. Fr David will be 

there to help  lead  the service and to 

sing carols both old and new. 

We are putting together a children and youth choir and especially a Christmas  
programme. We need singers, musicians, people who are willing to help with the 
mass, readings, bidding prayers, collection and offertory procession.  If you feel 
you and/or your children would like to take part, for more details please  
contact  Arlene Beaumont-Rhodes on arlene.beaumont@hotmail.co.uk 

BAMENDA SUNDAY SPECIAL COLLECTION THIS WEEKEND. Please remember our 
brothers and sisters in your prayers this weekend and be as generous as you can in 
your donation for the projects we support in our troubled twinned diocese in          
Cameroon.  For an update please see a copy of the Bamenda Newsletter at the 
back of the church, or visit our website: www.bamendaandportsmouth.com  

Catholic Legacy Week—1-7th November. Gifts in your will are a wonderful way 

you can continue to support the Church’s ministry and mission and help meet 

the needs of future generations.  Do please consider gifts to the Church and 

Catholic  charities next time you update your Will.  For more information, pick up 

a leaflet from the back of the church, contact Your Catholic Legacy on 020 7095 

5370  or visit www.yourcatholiclegacy.org.uk 

Thank you to everyone who came to the parish Quiz 
Night on 6th October and congratulations to the  
winning team,. A fun time was had by all and profits 
from the evening of £100 have been donated to the 
CAFOD Indonesian earthquake & tsunami appeal. 

We Will Remember Them  -  
On the  100th anniversary of 
the signing of the Armistice, 
please join us at Corpus Christi 
for a service of  Remembrance at 10.45 on 
Sunday 11th November, and after a two 
minutes silence at 11-00, mass will follow. 

Sing a New Song: Next prayer meeting is Wednesday 7 November  at 8 pm in the  
Keenan Rooms. Please join our time of prayer, intercession, reflection, Bible readings 
and, especially, fellowship. We look forward to seeing you – new people are always 
very warmly welcome!  

PILGRIMAGE TO THE HOLY LAND   
Wed 15th-22nd  May 2019. Led by Canons  
John O’Shea & Michael Dennehy.  Apply to  
St James, Reading on 0118 957 4171 or  
email stjames@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk.  
See our notice Board for full information 

Keep Warm Keep Well—As temperatures  
plummet, take time to check up on older  
neighbours and relatives to make sure they are 
safe, warm and well. The NHS has produced an  
excellent page on what to check for, with helpful 
advice and telephone numbers.  www.nhs.uk/live
-well/healthy-body/keep-warm-keep-well 

mailto:arlene.beaumont@hotmail.co.uk
mailto:stjames@portsmouthdiocese.org.uk

